
 

 
 

Friday 27th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Mrs Tones’ phrase of the week was “Karate Readers.” This week, we have focused on the 

qualities of being determined, and dedicated to improving our reading. As a school, we are 

continuing our Karate Readers programme and can’t wait to see the progress each and 

every child makes.  

 

Educational visits  

On Wednesday Birches and Chestnuts participated in a one - mile cross country run with other 

children from South Tyneside. They were amazing and enjoyed having their photo taken on the 

podium. Cherries visited Temple Park and completed a nature walk. Everyone ended up at the 

park as a reward before the coach came to collect them! What a great day! 

 

 
 

 

 

Attendance: Get up! Get in! Get on!  

 

Acorns – 94% Sycamores – 92% Elms – 93% Oaks – 96% 

Rowans – 96% Maples – 96% Cherries – 94% Chestnuts – 98% Birches – 88% 

 

Our stars of the week  
 

Acorns Harvey For great enthusiasm reading his book this week! 

Rowans Archie who has made great progress with his reading and he always 

completes his reading tasks at home. Well done Archie!! 

Sycamores Riley For consistently reading every day and for working really 

hard in his reading in class to gain his karate reader band 

Maples Lauren She loves reading and exploring new and familiar books and 

stories. She is our very own Maples Matilda! Well done 

Lauren.  

Cherries Jensen for his excellent reading. He is trying so hard to read at home 

to achieve his karate reading bands. 

Elms Evie for having an amazing attitude to reading.  She reads with 
every opportunity and enjoys sharing what she has read 
too.  Great work 



 

 
 

Chestnuts Nabil is making excellent progress in reading. It is so lovely to hear 
him read, and he is using his increasing vocabulary when 
writing. Well done Nabil! 
 

Oaks Favor Continuing the great effort to reading he made last year.  

He’s going for strength to strength 

Birches Thomas who can always be relied on to be sensible, friendly, hard 
working and polite 

 

Meet the Team. Thank you to all our parents and carers who could join us for the Meet the Team 

sessions. I hope you all enjoyed the session. We are planning many more opportunities for you to 

come into school. We believe that good relationships with parents and carers are really important. 

When we work together, we know it helps our amazing children achieve more!  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! Look forward to seeing you all back on Monday! 

 

Mrs Tones, Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


